
MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Chief James Humphreys 

Date: Thursday, January 02, 2025 

Re: FLOCK Camera renewal 

 
We are in need of a contract renewal for our FLOCK camera program. These are our License Plate 
Readers that are located at our four major intersections along our major thoroughfares in the city. The 
original contract was for 2023-2025 and this is a renewal for two more years.   

We are asking for your review and approval to for us to continue our agreement with FLOCK. I have 
included the renewal quote for your review.  We greatly appreciate your time and consideration on this 
crucial and important matter.  

 

 

James M. Humphreys 

Chief of Police 

 

 


